
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
When a child becomes a reader, they get the very best chance in life. All students take out two or more 
library books, on loan each week but unfortunately, many of these have not been returned.  
 
Currently there are over 256 books that have not been returned this academic year, amounting to over 
£280. In addition to this, many books which are returned are often damaged amounting to a further loss 
as the majority of these books have had to be replaced. 
 
Children in Years 1 and 2 have been given a slip with the name of any missing book/s needing to be 
returned.  
 
Children in KS2 have been informed by their class teacher if they have any books still missing and these 
are noted in planners.   
 
Fiction books fines of £5 and non - fiction books fines of £10 will be charged, per book, via Parentpay. 
 
Please continue to support your child in looking after their borrowed books and returning them on time. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Miss Khan  
Library Champion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


